
 

 

 

 

 

 

Voorhees Township Public School District 
Superintendent Search  

Parent/Community Forum 
 
 

 
Wednesday, October 17, 2018 

Time:  7:30 PM 
Location:   Voorhees Middle School 

 

 
 
The Board of Education invites the district Parents and Community members to 

attend a Parent/Community Forum to gather information to be used to set 

criteria for the background and experience necessary for the new superintendent 

of schools.  Our search consultant, Jesse Adams Jr., New Jersey School Boards 

Association, will explain the search process and the timeline for the search. 

Discussion will center on the current and future challenges the new 

Superintendent will face in the district.  Information gathered, together with input 

from other focus groups, will be used to shape a variety of candidate review 

documents and interview questions.  

 

We hope you are able to attend – everyone is welcome. 

 

The meeting will be approximately 45 minutes to 1 hour. 

 
  

 


